
w.o., to J. George Adami. 
1 West Franklin Street. May 16th, 1900. 

Dear Adami: Looking over your article on the plague reminded 
me that I had not heard anything of little Mary Cantlie for a 
long time. Unfortunately I had to miss the Washington meeting 
on account of the illness of my brother B. B. I dld not even 
hear whether you were there or not. 

Shall you go to Paris this summer? We sail on June 16th, 
and sllall be in London until the middle of July, and then shall 
go to Swanage, where we were last year. Should you come over 
you could always get our address from Brown, Shipley & Co. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 
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